
Comment from Ben Dungee 

Posted by the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration on Mar 14, 2022 

I definitely support cameras replacing mirrors on vehicles. Camera technology has come a long 

way and is being used on vehicles in other countries with great success. Cameras will enhance 

safety in day and night driving. The software can be used to change the field of view, blindness 

from high beams, zooming in and out and enhanced night vision which needs multiple mirrors to 

do some of the camera features. 
 


